
 

PIE Council Minutes 

Friday, September 25, 2015 

1:30 p.m. 

Welty Board Room 

 

Members Present: Carla Lowery (Chair), Jennifer Moore, Diana Diaz, Melinda Lowe, Brandy Larmon, 

Barry Smith, Marty Brock, Andrew Moneymaker, Todd Gale, Nora Miller, Ashley Chisolm, Brenda 

Dickey, Joyce Pate, Dave Haffly, Nick Adams, Nancy Wheeley, Jenny Miles, Brain Anderson, and 

Wesley Garrett 

 

Approval of Minutes  
After introductions were made, members reviewed the minutes of the May 1, 2015 meeting. A motion 

was made by Brenda Dickey to approve the minutes. A second was made by Marty Brock. The motion 

carried.  

 

Unfinished Business 
ACTION Summer Subcommittee 

The subcommittee will consist of: Carla Lowery, Wesley Garrett, Maridith Geuder, and Dave Haffly. 

No work commenced over the summer. The subcommittee will begin this semester. 

 

TracDat Software 

The institution will begin using TracDat Software next academic year. Assessment documents will be 

loaded and linked to the institution mission. 

 

New Business 

Enrollment Update: Jennifer Moore presented the MUW enrollment profile. All data will be published 

in fact book on the IR website.  The fact book will be published in late fall except for credit hour 

production information. If specific departmental information is needed, please request it from Jennifer. 

 

CLA & NSSE Results: Mark Bean presented the CLA & NSSE results. 

 

NSSE: MUW had a good NSSE response rate and scores were high. NSSE is a perception survey. 

MUW identifies the peer group. Ours includes about 17 institutions and is identified by PELL funding 

percentages. 

QEP/NSSE: trend shows that students are not using numerical information. QEP will be forming a focus 

group to review NSSE questions. Responses could differ based on students’ disciplines.  

CLA+: Freshman test in the Fall, Seniors test in the Spring. There are two parts: performance task 

(narrative analysis) and selected response (25 multiple choice). MUW is the only MS school giving the 

CLA+, so we are being compared to vastly different schools. Students are performing at expected goal. 

Commencement Survey: 242 students completed the survey. Survey was more streamlined this year and 

a full academic year was covered (August, December, May). 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 2:38 p.m. Next meeting will be October 23, 2015 at 1:30 p.m. 


